
Why Literature? 

Since the publication of the Big Book, literature has been crucial in 
carrying AA’s message of recovery. Our books and leaflets are vital tools 
in our twelfth step work. 

Our Structure Handbook reminds us that the General Service Board 
(GSB) is responsible for:  

The printing and publishing of Conference approved AA books and 
pamphlets, and their distribution in Great Britain and English-
speaking AA groups throughout Europe, the Continental European 
Region. 

The GSB does this through the Literature Sub-Committee (LSC). The 
LSC ensures that our literature remains up to date and available for AA 
members to use in their own recovery, and to carry the message to the 
still suffering alcoholic.  

Under the guidance of the General Service Conference (GSC), the LSC 
is responsible for drafting new literature, which is sent back to the GSC 
for approval. If approved, it will then become ‘conference approved 
literature’, and published.  
 
The LSC regularly collaborates with other service disciplines by offering 
help with drafting, reviewing and updating literature.  
 
Do you have… 

• five years continuous sobriety 

• an understanding of traditions and concepts 

• and a love of words? 

 

Are you able…  

• to commit for a period of four years 

• work with others who have a similar creativity 

• attend meetings as a group up to four times a year – twice in York 

and twice online 

• to be part of smaller working groups on line 

 
Do you want to…  

• make a difference  

• meet new challenges 

• work with like-minded people as part of a team  



• develop skills such as active listening, flexibility and assertiveness  

 
Then come and be part of the Literature Sub Committee! 
 
For further information contact Jo F Trustee for Literature 
trustee.easternregion@gsogb.org.uk or Max J 
trustee.midlandsregion@gsogb.org.uk 
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